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Ratnagiri 
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Parents' Meet of First Year Engineering Students for the Academic Year 2024-25 

The Parents' Meet of First Year Engineering Students for the academic year 2024-25 was successfully 

conducted on March 1, 2025, at Finolex Academy of Management and Technology, Ratnagiri.  

The meeting aimed to provide a platform for interaction between parents, faculty, and the principal to 

discuss students' academic progress, extracurricular activities, and holistic development. 

The event commenced with the principal’s address. Dr. Kaushal Prasad, Principal, highlighted the 

importance of parent-teacher collaboration in shaping students' futures. After principal’s address, Dr. 

Yogesh Mulye, HoD FE, addressed the gathering regarding key academic aspects, including 

attendance, assignments, and syllabus.  

Parents were given the opportunity to interact with faculty and express their views. Parents' queries 

regarding academics were attended positively. Parents appreciated the efforts taken by the faculty to 

ensure the academic and personal growth of the students. The meeting concluded with a vote of 

thanks, acknowledging the active participation of parents, faculty, and students.  
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